
How to meet with our crew on your Cruise Departure Day: 

On your departure day, please be at the dock area located in front of the Police Offices on the 
main street of San Cristobal island at: 

11:00 am (11:00) local Galapagos Time

Tiburon Martillo Muelle Ecoturistico  
"Ecotouristic Dock Hammerhead Shark"  

When flying to the Galapagos Islands, all travelers must pay a TCT (migration 
control transit card) fee of $20 USD cash only at the airport in either Quito UIO or 
Guayaquil GYE, Ecuador prior to checking in for their flight to the islands. 

        
              

      
         

The country of Ecuador uses the US Dollar.  Starting June 1, 2021 large denominations of USD 
currency including $50 and $100 bills are not accepted for payment at shops and restaurants in 
the Galapagos, including the airports. For incidental purchases, we recommend guests bring $1, 
$5 and $10 bills as change is not always readily available.

Taxi rides to the dock will be less than $5 USD cash only. 
Taxis in Galapagos do not take credit cards. 

The cellular phone number of the boat: 0990167139  
If you experience travel delays, please e-mail   help@ecoventura.com

We look forward to welcoming you on board!  
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Upon arrival in the Galapagos Islands, all travelers must pay the Galapagos 
National Park entrance fee of $200 USD cash only. The fee for nationals of one of 
the Andean Community of Nations or Mercosur is $100 USD person. This is paid 
just after going through Customs at the airport, after arriving in the islands.


